Application Process and Guidance
Welcome to our Generate Teaching School Hub and Teach First NPQ programmes application from.  Our NPQ programmes help talented teachers become inspiring leaders and we are looking forward to you joining our cohort in November 2022.
This form is for those teachers who wish to apply for NPQLL – Leading Literacy and NPQEYL – Early Years Leadership. For other NPQs, please see our website NPQs - Generate Teaching Hub for application details.  
Please note that:
We will be conducting Teacher Status Checks with the Teaching Regulation Agency to ensure that no prohibited teachers are accepted into the programme.  If we are made aware that you are prohibited from the teaching profession, we reserve the right to withdraw your place from the NPQ programme.
Be sure to check your grammar and spelling before submitting your form as this will be looked at in your application.  We also recommend that you save responses to the free text questions as you go in case you encounter any technical difficulties.
If you have any issues whilst completing the form, please email jdonald@wpat.uk who will be happy to help.
Commitment
Before starting, please ensure that you have informed your line manager and headteacher that you are applying.  If your application is successful, you will be sent a document outlining the expectations of the programme.  You will be asked to sign the document to confirm you will meet these expectations, and your headteacher will also be asked to sign the document to confirm they understand and agree to the commitment involved.  The programme will start in October 2022 and will be a combination of online resources and live training sessions.
If you move schools, this may mean you are unable to complete the programme so please do consider this as well.
We look forward to receiving your application and joining you on your professional development journey.

